TOWN OF WESTWOOD

COMMONWEALTH of MASSACHUSETTS

Christopher A. Pfaff, Chairman Steven H. Olanoff, Vice Chairman Trevor W. Laubenstein, Secretary Bruce H. Montgomery John J. Wiggin



Abigail McCabe, Town Planner amccabe@townhall.westwood.ma.us (781) 251-2581

Janice Barba, Planning & Land Use Specialist <u>jbarba@townhall.westwood.ma.us</u> (781) 320-1366

PLANNING BOARD

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING Sandy Valley Road Public Right-of-Way (near 447, 461, & 506)

The Westwood Planning Board will hold a public hearing on *Tuesday, February 9, 2016 at 7:30 PM* in the Champagne Meeting Room at the Carby Street Municipal Office Building, 50 Carby Street, Westwood, Massachusetts 02090, regarding an application filed by the Westwood Tree Warden for a Scenic Road application pursuant to M.G.L. Chapter 40, §15C (Scenic Road Act) and M.G.L. Chapter 87 § 3 (Public Shade Tree Act). The application involves the removal of five dead and diseased trees within the public right-of-way of Sandy Valley Road (near 447 and 461 Sandy Valley Road) and one dead tree across from 506 Sandy Valley Road.

The plans and application are available for inspection between 8:30 a.m. and 1:00 p.m., Monday through Friday at the office of the Planning Board. Interested persons are encouraged to attend the public hearing and make their views known to the Planning Board.

Westwood Planning Board

Westwood Press Publishing Dates: Friday, January 22, 2016 and Friday, January 29, 2016